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CiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871 '
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
Copy for Case File #

November 24, 1952

Beaver Lodge Oil Corporation
Mercantile Commerce Building
Dallas, Texas

Attention: Mr. Critchell Parsons - President

Gentlemen:

We have your telegram of November 21, 1952.
For several reasons the Commission has not seen fit to
set your hearing for December 8, 1952.

One is the widespread interest which will be
shown in the hearing.

Since the regular hearing is only eight days
later, your case will be on that date.

Very truly yours,

R. R. Spurrier
RRS:1h Secretary - Director
cc:
Mr. Charles Williams
The Texas Company
Fort Worth, Texas
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